
 

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS AND SCIENCES—FACULTY COUNCIL MEETING 
MARCH 1, 2018 
 
Members Present: Lisa Maruca, Ashis Mukhopadhyay, Leisa Kauffmann, Charles 
Parrish, Aaron Retish, Lisa Ze-Winters, Lara Jones, Avis Vidal, Larry Lombard, Kevin 
Cotter, Zachary Brewster, John Santalucia, Bradley Smith, Tausha Beardsley, Scott 
Bowen, John Klein, Kyu-Nahm Jun  
 
Attending: Wayne Raskind, Claudio Verani, Heather Dillaway, Ratna Naik, Robert 
Aguirre, Paul Clemens, Caroline Brzuchowski, Rayman Mohamed, Andrew Newman, 
Kimberly Campbell-Voytal  
 
Absent with Notice: Kevin Zhou 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:05.  
 
The minutes of the February 1, 2018 meeting were approved as amended.  
 
Heather Dillaway and Kimberly Campbell-Voytal spoke of the proposed AGRADE 
program for Bachelor’s degree students in Public Health who pursue the Master’s in 
Public Health. The program was approved. 
 
Rayman Mohamed spoke of the proposed minor in Urban Sustainability, which was 
approved. 
 
Andrew Newman spoke of the proposed dual title PhD in Anthropology and Urban 
Sustainability, which was approved. He also spoke of the proposed minors in Global 
Health and Social Medicine and in Archaeology, both of which were approved. 
 
Heather Dillaway noted that the sixty-two CLAS courses proposed for new university 
General Education categories were sent to the Provost’s Office. Lisa Ze-Winters, who 
serves on the General Education Oversight Committee, said that the GEOC is still 
working on a process to review the volume of proposals. 
 
Claudio Verani spoke of the upcoming Undergraduate Research Fair.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:50.  


